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Dear Larry,

“It's important to share Jesus with children. They-need to know that Jesus saved them and that
He came to liberate and free them. It impacts their future because Jesus helps change their mindset.”-
Willie, Metro Ministries. At CAC this year, the children were impacted and forever changed in the
presence of God. Their mindsets were changed-as they were soaking in His word and presence all week!
We were honored to have Jerry Savelle, Miss Billye Briiti, Nate Schlegel, Steve Munds (GO Ministries),
and of course Chip Brim minister all week.

These were just the seen parts but, Larry, you were also there impacting the kids through
blessing us and serving us doing a part only you could do! Even with a busy schedule, you always
minister to us through making the camp shirts and the shirts we sell in the product room. They’re always
a big hit, and the shirts you made for us this year were perfect! Thank you for serving us with excellence
and love. We just wanted to honor you and thank you for your consistency, faithfulness, and support for
Champions 4 Christ over the last 6+ years. We, as always, look forward to serving with you every year!
The Lord willing, more than once a year!

Enclosed is a picture of our C4C TEAM. We have many parts including: a partner team, social
media team, product/creative team, and it is continuing to grow and become all that God has created
Champions 4 Christ to be. Once again, Larry, you are a part of TEAM CAC. Together Every Accomplishes
More, and with Him we can fulfill all that God has called us to do!

May the Lord bless you and keep you; may His:face shine upon you and be gracious to you; the
Lord lift up His countenance upon you and give you peace, the very Shalom of Heaven, today and every
day! God bless you, Larry!

Sincerely yours,




